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18th January 2025 
 
 
 
The Chairperson 
Catholic Cultural Heritage Commission 
Archbishop's Curia 
PO Box 1 
Floriana FRN 1535 
 
 
 
Dear Chairperson 
 
I trust that all is well. 
 
Our parish is applying for funds from Arts Council Malta to restore the 17th Century oil 
canvas painting depicting ‘The Dead Christ’ by artist Stefano Erardi. This painting is part 
of the collection of valuable paintings that we have in the church of St Lawrence. 
 
We have already commissioned Atelier del Restauro to prepare a report and give us a 
quotation.  
 
We duly ask for the necessary authorisation from the Catholic Cultural Heritage 
Commission to proceed with the application. 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
 
 
 
Warmest regards 

 

Rev Can Carmelo Busuttil 
Archpriest 
St Lawrence Collegiate Parish Church 


